A.M. Chaffee Elementary School Grade 1 Oxford, MA

We are looking forward to working with your child in an exciting year of first grade! Your child will need the following supplies to begin the 2018-2019 school year. We will have them available for your child's use throughout the year.

- ✓ 1 pencil box (approximately 8"x 5")
- √ 1 box of yellow #2 sharpened pencils (24 count)
- √ 2 boxes of Crayola crayons (24 count)
- √ 2 pink block erasers
- √ 4 large-sized glue sticks
- √ 1 pair of 5-inch Fiskars scissors for kids
- √ 2 two-pocket folders
- √ 4 large, black Expo dry erase markers
- √ 2 large boxes of tissues
- ✓ 2 containers of Clorox disinfecting wipes

<u>Please mark each item with your child's name (except the tissues and wipes,) and send them in a large zip lock bag.</u>

Thank you in advance for providing these items by the first day of school. We look forward to meeting you!

Sincerely,

The First Grade Teachers